
Mayor’s Report  

For 
May 2, 2016 Assembly Meeting 

 
 

 
1. Seeking Letters of Interest:  The Borough is seeking letters of interest 

from Borough residents willing to serve on the Hospital Board (1 vacant 

seat) until the October, 2016 Municipal Election. 
 

Letters of interest may be addressed to the Borough Clerk and emailed to 
dthompson@petersburgak.gov, mailed to PO Box 329, Petersburg, AK 

99833, or dropped off at the Borough Administration office in the PIA 
Building at 15 North 12th Street. 

 

 
2. Borough Finance & Administration Office Relocation:  The Finance & 

Administration offices have moved to their temporary office location at 
PIA’s Elizabeth Peratrovich Building.  The Finance & Administration offices 
are currently located upstairs in the old exercise room while the Municipal 

Building/Police Department Renovation Project is underway.  During this 
time, Assembly meetings will be held in the conference room of the PIA 

Building. 
 

 

3. Borough Manager’s Evaluation:  Mayor Jensen and Assembly Member 
Lynn conducted Borough Manager Giesbrecht’s evaluation interview on 

April 14, 2016, during which they reviewed the compilation of evaluations 
submitted by department heads, Assembly members, and the Manager 
himself. Mayor Jensen and Assembly Member Lynn are prepared to make a 

recommendation to the Assembly. 
 

 
 

 

mailto:dthompson@petersburgak.gov

